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Club Officers 
President: Bobby Day  
Vice President: Lynn Roberts 
Secretary:  Wayne Squires 
Treasure:  James Robinson 
Member at Large:  D. J. Powell 
Safety Coordinator:  Paul Koiner 
Newsletter Editor:  Wayne Squires 
Webmaster:  Kirk Sansom 
 
 

 

Club Meetings 
We meet at 7:00 PM, on the fourth Monday of each 
month, at the food court in the Mississippi Outlet Mall 
OR at the field on the fourth Saturday, depending on 
weather.  Prior the each meeting an email will be sent  
out to announce the meeting place.  Visitors are 
ALWAYS welcome. 
 

Welcome  
Spectators and friends are welcome to visit us at 
Hinkle Field located in Buddy Butts Park on North 
McRaven Road, Jackson.  From I-20 west, take the 
Springridge Road (Exit 36) south 1½ miles to North 
McRaven Road, and then go east ¼ mile to park 
entrance.  A current AMA license is required to fly at 
Hinkle Field.  Also please be aware that some 
channels have experienced interference.  Do not use 
channels 16, 17, 21, or 44 at Hinkle Field. No known 
problems have been reported with spread spectrum 
(2.4GHz). 

Christmas Party 

 
Chow line at the Christmas Party 

 
 

 
Dr. Charles Williams, Master Barista 

 
 

Happy New Year 
y 

Prospero Año y Felicidad. 
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Juan, Lula and Family 

 
 

 
Max Huff Sharing the Club’s History With Bobby 

Day. 
 

 
Phill Knight Providing Entertainment to Bobby 

Folsom and Bobby Day.   

 
Joni Squires and Kirk Sansom Chatting Over an 

Empty Plate. 
 

 
First Lady Peggy Day Slugging Away With KP Duty 
 
 

Fly Safe 
As you have seen on the website that Kirk sent out, the 
FAA is becoming proactive against the misuse of 
drones.  Unfortunately model airplane clubs were also 
swept up in the no-fly zone that extends 30 miles from 
Washington.  I hope the AMA will be able to define a 
separation between responsible flyers and those who 
persist flying dangerously. 
 

Parting Shot 
Remember that a current AMA membership is required 
by CCRCC and the city to fly at Hinkle Field.  Please 
don’t endanger our flying site.  Thanks - Wayne   
 
 
 
  


